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Comments: Dear USFS,

We oppose Stibnite. My family has experienced the South Fork Salmon many times and recognize that any
purported economic benefit to this corporation is offset by likely irreversible damage to the river and other
resources. How in this age a company can suggest diverting a river and importing poisons to the landscape will
cause no harm is baffling. Do not approve this project.

Ron Reynier



